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U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Attention: Document Control Desk 
Washington, D. C. 20555 

Gentlemen: 

Subject: Docket No. 50-206 
SEP Topic III-1 
Quality Group Classification of Components and Systems 
San Onofre Nuclear Generating Station 
Unit 1 

The enclosed "Final Report of SEP Topic III-1 Quality Group 
Classification of Components and Systems for San Onofre Nuclear 
Generating Station, Unit 1,"1 Revision 1, dated May 1989, is 
submitted to close out the remaining issues of SEP Topic III-1.  
The report complies with the guidelines for resolution provided 
in the Integrated Plant Safety Assessment Report (IPSAR), NUREG
0829, dated December 1986.  

The report concludes that San Onofre Unit 1 generally complies 
with current codes and standards. Where adequate compliance 
could not be demonstrated, periodic testing and inspections were 
determined to satisfactorily assure component or system 
integrity. Submittal of this report completes our resolution of 
this topic. Where appropriate, information developed during this 
review will be incorporated into Revision 1 of the Updated Final 
Safety Analysis Report as requested in the IPSAR.  

8906020360 890531 
SDR ADOCK 05000206 PDC



Document Control Desk -2

If there are any questions, please call me.  

Very truly yours, 

Enclosure 

cc: J. B. Martin, Regional Administrator, NRC Region V 
F. R. Huey, NRC Senior Resident Inspector, 

San Onofre Units 1, 2, and 3


